
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF DISTRICT LICENSING COMMITTEE  

TO CONSIDER AN  

APPLICATION FOR A NEW OFF-LICENCE BY NELSON HOLDINGS LIMITED  

  

The District Licensing Committee will be hearing an application for a new off-licence 
by Nelson Holdings Limited for the premises at 151 Aranui Road, Mapua. 
  
The hearing will take place as follows:  
  
Venue: Hills Community Church, 122 Aranui Road, Mapua   
  
Date:  Tuesday 18 July to Friday 21 July 2023 
  
Time:  Between the hours of 10.00am and 6.00pm (with an extension of one 

hour to 7.00pm if required) 
  
This Notice of Hearing is being given to the applicant, each objector, the Police, 
Licensing Inspector and Medical Officer of Health.  You have the right to appear and 
be heard, whether personally or by counsel, and call, examine or cross-examine 
witnesses.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Melanie Welch 
Secretary – District Licensing Committee  
 


